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5th August 1938

Dear Sir,
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Referring to your letter of the 15th ultimo respecting
freeboard (tonnage figures) of the m.,s. "GOIBFINDER" we beg to
informyou that we have repeatedly asked the Kontrolrevisjonen
for Skibsmaling (The Measuring Authorities) but they have
not been able to state the figures, and they have now
informed us that the vessel has been sold to London.

We have not been able to state whether this
informatién 1is correct.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
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